|Chemistry Department Re-Approvedi

The American Chemical
Society’'s Committee on
Professional Training, at its
September meeting in Chicago,
retained Canisius College on the
list of institutions approved by the
soceity for professional un-
dergraduate education in
chemistry.

In its reevaluation, the com-
mittee cited Canisius for having a
chemistry program which ‘‘con-
tinues to meet fully the criteria of
the American Chemical Society.”

Furthermore, the committee
commended Canisius College for

having ‘“‘undertaken seriously to
identify and analyze the objectives
and programs of the College as
they relate to available
resources.” The committee stated
that the overall quality of the
Canisius chemistry program
“‘remains good.”

Canisius College has been a
member of the American
Chemistry Society’s approved list
since 1960.

The head of the Canisius College
Chemistry Department is the Rev.
Ramon A. Salomone, S.J.,
associate professor.



